
 

 

Reading during the school closure 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You all know how important we feel reading is at Thornhill and we want to make sure that 

our children have access to a wide variety of books during the school closures.   

We have given all children access to Oxford Owl which includes an online library of 

hundreds of Oxford reading books as well as online games and activities linked to the books.   

 

www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

Log in using the ‘My Class Login’ 

button 

 

 

 

 

Log in details are as follows: 

User Name Password 

thornhillreception 1234 

thornhillyear1 1234 

thornhillyear2 1234 

thornhillyear3 1234 

thornhillyear4 1234 

thornhillyear5 1234 

thornhillyear6 1234 

 

 

All children in Years 1, 2 and 3 have access to Oxford Reading Buddy which can be accessed 

at https://www.oxfordreadingbuddy.com/uk This is an online resource which allows the 

children to take quizzes on the reading books that they have read, as well as read a number 

of ebooks.  

Log in details are as follows: 

Username: children’s first name and initial of surname  

e.g. joeb 

Password for all children: fish1 

School Code: bmcaw 

 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordreadingbuddy.com/uk


 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have access to Accelerated Reader which can be accessed at 

https://ukhosted89.renlearn.co.uk/1895224/ 

The children have their personal log in details in their planners.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another excellent website for books and activities linked to them is the Book Trust.  This has 

lots of picture books with games and songs.  https://www.booktrust.org.uk/  then into’ 

books and reading’ then ‘home time.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe everyone and happy reading!  

https://ukhosted89.renlearn.co.uk/1895224/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/

